
1

AH Committee

From: Taylor Daly <taylordaly.cpc@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, September 23, 2020 8:42 AM
To: AH Committee
Subject: Oppose Oluwalu affordable housing

Aloha, 
 
My name is Taylor and I was born and raised here in Maui and have seen the drastic change this 
island has taken over my lifetime. More development in the oluwalu would be a massive 
disturbance to the area. The 2 lane highway is already far beyond capacity with the volume of 
people that have to drive it every day. 
 
I strongly Oppose the development of oluwalu. 
 
Thank you for your time and consideration. 
 
Taylor Daly 
Central Pacific Charters 
centralpacificcharters.com 
taylordaly.cpc@gmail.com 
(808)280-9852 


